

Planning & Land Use Department
Town of Barrington
PO Box 660
333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195
mgasses@barrington.nh.gov

June 17, 2021

Anthony Serra 44 Meadowbrook Drive Barrington, NH 03825

Barry Gier, P.E. Jones & Beach Engineers, Inc. P.O. Box 219 Stratham, NH 03885

Re: <u>270&273-2&3;49-GR-21PrelimReview (Owner: Anthony Serra)</u> Request by applicant for a Preliminary Conceptual Review to construct an 11-lot Conservation Subdivision with a 670' cul-de-sac at 44 Meadowbrook Drive on at 58.57+/- acre lot in the General Residential (GR) Zoning District. BY: Barry Gier, P.E: Jones & Beach Engineers, Inc.

Dear applicant:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its June 15, 2021 meeting closed the design review for the application referenced above.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely, Marcia & Hasses

Marcia J. Gasses Town Planner

cc:

file